
SPRITE CLUB OF SA 

ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING  

4 NOVEMBER 2024 

 

 

Meeting opened at 21:25 

Presidents Report Robin Dunk. 

 2024 Wrap Up 

1 Growth in membership from both Sprite and ICV members. Ten ICV were granted concessional 

registration with four more currently under evaluation 

2. Adoption of a revised constitution to comply with regularity requirements 

3. Planning and progression on a National 2026 event based at Murray Bridge. 

4. A general increase in participation of club runs and activities culminating in a very successful display 

day.  These indicators showing a return to a happy healthy club. 

5. Future plans are to hold Club weekends Away as warm up for the Nationals 

  

 

Treasurers Report Kerry Fisher 

2025 resulted in a turnover of $14470.92 which was offset by expenditure of $14198.18 leaving a surplus 

of $320.24 for the year. Significant increases to Insurance and Rent occurred and will continue to do so. 

 

Returning Officer Gordon Boyce  declared all positions vacant and called for office bearers for 2025. 


